
	
	
	
	
	
February 1, 2018 
 
 
 
Michael Kent 
Contra Costa Health Services 
Hazardous Materials Ombudsman 
597 Center Ave., Suite 110 
Martinez, CA 94553 
 
 
Michael, 
  
This is to inform you that the Industrial Association of Contra Costa County is 
recommending our Executive Director Jack Bean continue on the Hazardous 
Materials Commission as the primary Commissioner representing a Business 
seat. We will be recommending an alternate after our Board meeting on February 
12, 2018. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Industrial Association of Contra Costa County 
 
Cc: Executive Director Jack Bean 
 
 

	
	
	
	

	
	


